
From: Angela Bello <abello@co.nye.nv.us>
To: Editor BradyCops.Org <editor@bradycops.org>
Subject: RE: Brady List - Public Record Request
Date: Mon, 12 Oct 2015 17:34:19 -0700 (10/12/2015 08:34:19 PM)

Dear Editor
 
Please allow this correspondence to serve as the official response to your public record request dated 
October 7, 2015, wherein you have requested “any lists your office has compiled, maintains or 
references in the identification of police officers within your jurisdiction who would be commonly 
classified as “Brady Cops” or “Giglio Cops.” Neither the Nye County District Attorney’s Office nor 
any other public office in this jurisdiction to my knowledge has any list of the type requested. Due to 
the relatively small size of our law enforcement agencies, such list has not been found necessary up to 
this time. The Nye County District Attorney’s Office complies is with its disclosure obligations on a 
case by case basis, based on information well known by all members of the office.
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Angela A. Bello
District Attorney
Nye County District Attorney's Office
1520 E. Basin Ave. Suite 107
Pahrump, Nevada 89060
abello@co.nye.nv.us
Phone:  775-751-7080
Fax:  775-751-4229
 
 
NYE COUNTY DISTRICT ATTORNEY COMMUNICATION
This communication is for use by the intended recipient and contains information that may be 
privileged, confidential or copyrighted under applicable law.  Should the intended recipient of this 
electronic communication be a member of a public body within the State of Nevada be aware that it is a 
violation of the Nevada Open Meeting Law to use electronic communications to circumvent the spirit 
or letter of the Open Meeting Law (NRS Chapter 241) to act, outside of an open and public meeting, 
upon a matter over which the public body has supervision, control, jurisdiction or advisory powers. If 
you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby formally notified that any use, copying or 
distribution of this e-mail, in whole or in part, is strictly prohibited.  Please notify the sender by return 
e-mail and delete this e-mail from your system.  Unless explicitly and conspicuously designated as "E-
Contract Intended," this email does not constitute a contract offer, a contract amendment, or an 
acceptance of a counteroffer.  This email does not constitute consent to the use of sender's contact 
information for direct marketing purposes or for transfers of data to third parties.


